
 
 

 

 

DELPHI SPRING CLEANUP POSTDONED INDEFINITELY  

 

DELPHI, INDIANA – April 27, 2020 – Delphi Spring Cleanup, originally scheduled for 

Saturday, May 2, 2020, has been postponed indefinitely due to COVID-19.  When a reschedule 

date is established, the City of Delphi will issue a press release.  Questions can be directed to 

Mayor Shane Evans at mayor@cityofdelphi.org. 
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